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Good afternoon,
 
On Thursday, November 7th, the Natural and Mathematical Sciences Subcommittee of the
ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed a request to revise the Actuarial Science Bachelor of
Science.
 
The Subcommittee approved the request with the following feedback that they ask be
addressed:

Contingency: The Subcommittee requests that the breakdown of the General
Education requirements on the advising sheet be revised so that 4-5 credit hours are
allocated to the Mathematical & Quantitative Reasoning/Data Analysis category.
Additionally, the total credit hours for the General Education requirements should be
adjusted to reflect a range of 32-39 credit hours. While the Subcommittee understands
the department's assumption that all students will need to take calculus, it is possible
that some students may enter with 4 rather than 5 hours of calculus credit, and this
should be considered in the credit allocation.
Contingency: The Subcommittee requests that the department include a sentence in
the cover letter explicitly stating the request to add English 3305 to the list of courses
that fulfill the Advanced Writing Embedded Literacy requirement. Currently only English
3304 is approved to fulfill that requirement. Additionally, on the advising sheet, the
Subcommittee asks that English 3305 be added to the list of Embedded Literacy
courses in the designated box at the bottom of the sheet.
Contingency: For clarity, the Subcommittee requests that the department use the same
format used for the English course option to indicate that students must choose
between Math 4530 and Stat 4201.
Contingency: The Subcommittee requests that the department update the advising
sheet to reflect the proper term of implementation, as it currently states Autumn 2022.

 
When a revision to the request is completed that addresses the Subcommittee’s feedback,
please email a copy to Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Assistant Dean for Curriculum, and me,
and we will work to ensure that it receives the appropriate review.
 
Should you have any questions regarding this feedback, please do not hesitate to reach out to
Christopher Hadad (faculty Chair of the NMS Subcommittee, cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
Best,
Jennifer
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